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President Terrell C. Sanders 
Nazarene Theological Seminary 
1700 E. Meyer Blvd. 
Kansas City, MO 64131 

Dear President Sanders: 

December 5, 1990 

In behalf of the Wesleyan Theological Society, I want to thank 
you sincerely for the seminary's warm hospitality and 
helpfulness in hosting our annual meeting, November 2 and 3. 
This was one of our best attended meetings, and your 
hospitality helped things run smoothly. 

We especially appreciated the work of Debbie Wyatt, both before 
and during our meeting. She was easy to work with and always 
willing to answer questions or fill a request. We found the 
whole seminary community to be helpful and courteous. 

Thanks also for your part in bringing the devotional message on 
Friday morning. 

Cordially, in Christ, 

Howard A. Snyder 
Secretary-Treasurer 

ANNUAL CONFERENCE THE FIRST FRI. & SAT. OF EACH NOVEMBER 

1990 CONFERENCE. NOVEMBER 2-3. NAZARENE THEOLOGICAL SEMINARY, KANSAS CITY. MISSOURI 


